
From: "Nathan Lynch" <nlynch@cityofportorchard.us>
To: "Jason Glantz" <jglantz@cityofportorchard.us>

Date: 9/29/2015 1:39:41 PM
Subject: RE: Certificates

FLO didn't provide one.

Very Respectfully,
Officer Nathan Lynch #734
Port Orchard Police Department

"Fast is fine,
But accuracy is final"
-Wyatt Earp

nlynch@cityofportorchard.us
546 Bay Street
Port Orchard, WA 98366
Phone (360) 876-1700
Fax (360) 876-5546

****The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If
you think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender via e-mail or telephone at
360.876.1700.****
________________________________________
From: Jason Glantz
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 09:56
To: Jana Deck; Nathan Lynch
Subject: Certificates

I’ll need certificates for the classes you attended.

Thank you.

J. Glantz
Sergeant
546 Bay St.
Port Orchard, WA 98366
jglantz@cityofportorchard.us
360-876-1700 - office
360-876-5546 - fax
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